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Volunteer sought for Water Supply Protection Group
The Town of Boothbay Harbor is seeking a volunteer to represent the town on a committee tasked with conservation of the Adams Pond and Knickerbocker Lake watersheds. These public water supplies are vital to public health and safety and the local economy. The committee will include representatives from the Boothbay Region Water District, Boothbay Region Land Trust, Towns of Boothbay, Boothbay Harbor and Southport, Boothbay Region YMCA, Knickerbocker Lake Association, and the Coastal Maine Botanical Gardens. No prior knowledge is necessary, but an interest in environmental issues and conservation is beneficial.
Committee application forms are available through the town office by calling (207) 633-3671 or the town website at www.boothbayharbor.org.  Please forward your completed application to Julia Latter, Town Manager, 11 Howard St., Boothbay Harbor Maine 04538 or to jlatter@boothbayharbor.org.  The deadline for applications is 4:00 p.m. on Friday, July 17, 2020.
